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PUBLIC	NOTICE		
CANCELLATION	OF	ELECTION	

	
Oquirrh Recreation and Parks District NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 2023 BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES ELECTION Pursuant to Utah Code 17B-1-306(4) and (5) and 20A-1-206(3) and (4), 
notice is hereby given that the 2023 Oquirrh Recreation and Parks District Board of Trustees 
Election is cancelled because there was only one seat up for election, only one candidate and no 
District ballot propositions to be considered by the voters.  
 
Anyone having questions should contact the: 
District Executive Director, Kevin Schmidt at 801-966-5555. 
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